
 
 
 
 
August 28, 2025 
 
To: Napa County Board of Supervisors 
From: Patricia Sullivan, Chair, Napa County Behavioral Health Board 
 
Re: Recommendations for Appointment to Behavioral Health Board 
 
  
At the Wednesday, July 9, 2025 meeting, the Behavioral Health Board voted unanimously to recommend 
Amy Montonez to serve as a member of the Napa County Behavioral Health Board as an Interested & 
Concerned Citizen. 
 
At the Wednesday, August 13, 2025 meeting, the Behavioral Health Board voted unanimously to 
recommend Walter Nygaard to serve as a member of the Napa County Behavioral Health Board as the 
Veteran.  
 
Members of the Executive Committee interviewed both candidates. The interviewers were impressed by 
the candidate’s backgrounds and by their openness about their experiences. We look forward to their 
contributions to the work of the board and to the community. 


